
             

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 TO: OUR ESTEEMED CUSTOMERS (Listed Applicants) 

 

RE: CANCELLATION OF A MEETING PLANNED TO BE HELD ON 

1ST AUGUST, 2019 FROM 10:00 AM AT THE LAPF CONFERENCE 

CENTRE ROOM - 2ND FLOOR - DODOMA. 

 

This is to inform our esteemed customers that the above scheduled Meeting 

has been postponed for the reasons beyond our control.  We shall 

communicate another date for the Meeting in due cause. We regret for any 

inconveniences caused.  

 

 

 

BY 

LABOUR COMMISSIONER 

30TH JULY, 2019 

 

 

 

 


